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Dr. C. F. Martin -

We propose to try to get in touch with these through 
their classmates, by listing them all by elasses,and publishing the 
list in pamphlet form, to be sent to all the graduates whose add­
resses are known, with an appeal for their co-operation, by advising 
us of any of their friends whose new address is known to them.

The expense of publishing and mailing these pamphlets 
would be an extra expense to the cost of the directory, so that the 
directory published this year would probably cost altogether $3.500.00.

We hope that you will be kind enough to bring this 
before the next meeting of the Board of Governors.

Yours sincerely,

Executive Secretary,
GBG/GJW


